

## MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Friday 6th March 2020

Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 2,

As you will be aware, all Year 2 pupils will be required to sit SATs tests during May 2020.

We will be holding a Year 2 SATs parent information meeting on **Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> April at 3:15, in Year 2 classroom**. The meeting will last approximately 30 minutes and will provide you with important information about the SATs tests, how we administer them in school and what you can do to support your child at home.

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask us.

Best wishes,

Ms Meager and Mrs Pietersen

